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ADMINISTRATION 
 
Prohibition on Open Lunches 
 
The Board of Education prohibits the administering of open lunches for schools in the County. 
The Board maintains that the safety and welfare of students is paramount and in order to ensure a 
safe school environment, students must be required to remain in school for lunch. 
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